
We wish you a relaxing stay! 

 

On the meeting of 16 Feb. 2022, the Federal Council approved the 

Switzerland-wide measures against the Corona pandemic for the most 

part lifted. 

There are currently no pandemic-related entry requirements for the 

Switzerland relevant. 

“Normal operation" now also applies to our hotel, i.e. there are no 

more additional restrictions due to the pandemic. 

Note for arrival: 

Masks are only still compulsory on public transport. 

Official website of the Federal Office of Public Health –  

current Covid regulations in Switzerland 

https://www.bag.admin.ch/bag/en/home/das-bag/aktuell/medienmitteilungen.msg-id-87216.html 
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